
 

 

 

Date:  November 2020 

From:  Jane D. Smith, DSO-Public Affairs 
Thru:  Randy McCormick, DCAPT- Prevention 
To:  Commodore Mary Kirkwood 
Subject: District Staff Officer – Public Affairs – October Activities                         
                                                                                           

 

 

We are still in the COVID-19 standdown for Public Affairs.  We are hoping that Public Affairs 

has more to offer in next months to come.  Also, we are hopefully, that the public will begin to see 

our presents on the water again.  There have been no Public Affairs Activities to report this past 

month. 

 

Very respectfully submitted, 

 Jane D. Smith, District Staff Officer - Public Affairs 

 

 

  


